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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to Oscoda ABWA 

Alpena, MI, October 4, 2023 – Alpena Alcona Area 
Credit Union (AAACU) recently donated to Oscoda 
American Business Women’s Association (ABWA). 

The ABWA is a national professional association that 
brings together a diverse group of occupations held 
by women to build a community that allows women 
to connect, learn and grow. 

Ari from our Oscoda Branch presented Vicky with a 
$100.00 sponsorship for their upcoming Fashion 
Show Fundraiser. 

Support to programs like the Oscoda ABWA are 
funded by our Community Reinvestment Fund. These 
funds are comprised of dollars donated back into our 
communities thanks to credit union members who 
choose to receive their monthly statements 
electronically. The credit union pledged to donate 
$9.00 annually for each of these e-statement 
accounts and in 2023, AAACU will donate up to 

$238,000.00 back into the communities they serve. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of August 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 45,425 members with total 
assets equal to $575,646,649. 

 

Pictured: Vicky Hopcroft and Ari Stojsik 

mailto:ajakubcin@aaacu.com

